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Programme of meetings 

Plenary sittings of the Conference 
 • Presentation and adoption of the 

report of the Committee of the 
Whole 

1000 Conference 
Hall 

 

• Message from the United Nations 
Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon to 
the International Labour Conference 

1130  

 • Closing ceremony   

Government meetings 

Government members (IMEC) 0900-1000 VII 

Government members (Asia & Pacific) 0930-1000 XV 

Governing Body of the ILO 
Members of the Governing Body are advised that the 305th Session of the Governing Body will be held at 15.00 
today, Friday 19 June, in the Governing Body room at the ILO, following the conclusion of the Conference. 

The groups of the Governing Body will meet today, Friday 19 June, as shown below: 

Government group of the Governing Body 1400-1500 ILO-II 

Employers’ group of the Governing Body 0915-1000 XVI 

Workers’ group of the Governing Body 0900-1000 XIX 

 

A (H1N1) Influenza: Please help us by completing a questionnaire 
The ILO Medical Service and the University Hospital of Geneva (HUG) are conducting a survey to evaluate 
the impact of measures used during the International Labour Conference to prevent the spread of respiratory 
viruses.  

We would be most grateful if you would take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire, which is being 
distributed in delegation mailboxes. The questionnaire is also available from the information desks (door 15, 
Palais des Nations and R3 south at the ILO) and to which the completed surveys may be returned. 

 

Conference participants are invited to the launch of the Pan-African Employers’ Confederation publication on 
the ILO’s 90th Anniversary, from 8.45 to 9.15, today, Friday 19 June, in Room XVI at the Palais des 
Nations. 

 

Please return your badge 
You will note that your badge is made up of three parts: a badge holder; a name badge and; a blank card. 

When finally leaving the Conference, you are asked to return the blank card and badge holder. Boxes are 
provided for this purpose at Doors 13/15, the Information Desk at the Palais des Nations, and exits to the ILO 
building. The name card can be kept, if wished, but it would be appreciated if the rest could be returned. 

 


